
Transbay Joint Powers Authority 
 

COURTESY NOTICE 
 

Early Morning Truck Movement in Natoma and Minna 
Alleys between 2nd and 1st Streets 

 

WHAT: Due to City restrictions on the movement of extra-large vehicles to the 
hours of 1am to 6am, there will be semi-trucks with flatbed trailers 
delivering and removing large equipment to the parking lot between 
Minna and Natoma Streets to the east of Second Street 

 

WHEN: Tuesday, October 13, Wednesday October 14, Monday October 19 from 
4 a.m. to 6 a.m.  

 

WHERE: Parking Lot between Minna and Natoma Streets to the east of Second 
Street  

 

IMPACTS: Intermittent back-up beepers of trucks and truck engines 
 

SAFETY: Please stay clear of all construction equipment  
 
Due to City restrictions on the movement of extra-large vehicles to the hours of 1am to 
6am, there will be semi-trucks with flatbed trailers delivering and removing large 
equipment to the parking lot between Minna and Natoma Streets to the east of Second 
Street on Tuesday October 13, Wednesday October 14, and Monday October 19 
between the hours of 4am and 6am.  
 
Similar to other delivery trucks on Minna and Natoma Streets, intermittent back-up 
beepers and truck engines may be heard. 
 
We appreciate your cooperation and apologize for any temporary inconvenience.  For 
more information, please contact Courtney Lodato or Adam Alberti, Transbay Outreach 
Team, at (415) 227-9700. 

www.transbaycenter.org 


